
 

 

 

 

April 23, 1996 

 

 

HAND DELIVERED 

 

Mr. Kenneth Duncan 

INR/IC (Room 6751) 

United States Department of State 

2201C Street, NW 

Washington, D.C. 20520 

 

Re: Foreign Counterintelligence Postponements in FBI Assassination Records 

 

Dear Ken: 

 

I have enclosed some examples of the sort of official acknowledgments of various counterintelligence 

activities of the FBI that I mentioned in our phone conversation yesterday afternoon.  We have 

identified many more. 

 

I am also writing to confirm what you reiterated in our conversation yesterday: that the State 

Department has no objection, based on harm to the bilateral relations between the United States and 

the foreign country in question, to the release in August 1996 of the following FBI assassination 

records, per the Review Board’s determinations: 

 

Record Number 124-10240-10290 (FBI file number SA 105-2909-1A, 1) 

 

Record Number 124-10063-10017 (FBI file number HQ 62-109060-393) 

 

Record Number 124-10170-10019 (FBI file number HQ 105-82555-788) 

 

Record Number 124-10027-10396 (FBI file number HQ 62-109060-446) 

 

Record Number 124-10073-10489 (FBI file number DL 89-43-10556) 

 

Record Number 124-10023-10217 (FBI file number HQ 105-82555-521) 

 

Record Number 124-10170-10017 (FBI file number HQ 105-82555-7th NR 782)   



 

Record Number 124-10158-10048 (FBI file number HQ 105-82555-1586) 

 

Record Number 124-10151-10140 (FBI file number HQ 62-109060-1593) 

 

Record Number 124-10027-10405 (FBI file number HQ 62-109060-1739) 

 

Record Number 124-10027-10133 (FBI file number HQ 62-109060-2155) 

 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

 

 

David G. Marwell 

Executive Director 

 

Enclosures        

 

 

      

  


